
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Los Angeles Youth Ambassador Program: Peer Homeless 

System Navigators in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

the City of Los Angeles Youth Development Department, located at 200 North Spring 

Street, Room 455, Los Angeles, CA 90012. The funding would be used for 30 peer nav-

igators and wrap around services for program participants. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Thank you for your attention and consideration of my request. 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam B. Schiff 

MEMBER OF CONGRESS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


